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The installation of 33 PV module solar panels on the roofs of Konstam Children's Centre would be an
unsightly and a visual nightmare for all the residential premises that overlook the site.

It will also affect the historic setting of the Burdett-Coutts Victorian Gothic 'Holly Village' that it is
immediately adjacent to.

The proposed plans will create an ugly black electronic engineering works in the midst of a residential
setting.
There is no evidence of such a large scheme so near to Parliament Hill.

It is not surprising that I have been unable to contact Camdens representative Matthias Gentet for over
a week. | have to assume that the Council is also very uncomfortable about this type of Visual
pollution.

I am very concerned about the change in the colour of the roof of Konstam Centre from red slate to
Black PV. Of great concern is the affect of the reflection of the sun on the panels and its effect on those
residents who live in the close vicinity. Furthermore, the angle of the PV panels on the flat roof would
exacerbate the problems of reflection.

I cannot understand why any 10 PV panels are to be installed to the pitched south-west facing roof as
the ancient Lime trees would limit the light reaching the panels.

I understand that the central government funding initiative may well encourage the council to pass these
plans in haste, without careful consideration, so as not to loose the opportunity of funding.

Our environment is part of the the rich living experience which people in the area enjoy. The proposed
plans will negate to a large extent that experience.

I hope you will listen to these objections and reject the development and that the council should not
grant its own permission to proceed with the scheme.
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